
 

    
         

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
    

  
 

   
 

    
 

 
  
  

 
 

 
    

   
   

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter today to express my utmost admiration and recommendation for the City of 
Longville. 

The City of Longville stands as a paragon of municipal excellence, offering an extensive range of vital 
services to its residents and visitors. From public works and utilities to community development and 
public safety, it consistently demonstrates a steadfast commitment to meeting the diverse needs of its 
residents. 

Behind the seamless delivery of these services lies a team of dedicated professionals whose expertise 
and dedication are truly commendable. Their tireless efforts in upholding the city's standards of 
excellence ensure the smooth functioning of essential operations and contribute to the overall well-
being of the community. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend the City of Longville as a beacon of effective governance 
and community service. Its steadfast commitment to excellence, coupled with the dedication of its 
exceptional team, makes it a model municipality worthy of recognition and praise. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota 55313 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano 
Main  763-297-3007 Fax 763-297-3008 Email  nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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